



MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 1:40 PM
2. Roll & Verification of Quorum (3): 3/5

| Name | Email | Initial | Final |
|-------------------|------------------|---------|-------|
| Chair Campbell | sgaec2@ucf.edu | P | P |
| Vice Chair Duke | sga_sci2@ucf.edu | P | P |
| Senator Cimillo | | E | E |
| Senator Federicio | | A | A |
| Senator Kennaugh | | P | P |

3. Approval of the Minutes: [10/18/23 Agenda](#); Approval of the Agenda: Approved by gc
4. Open Forum:
 - a. None
5. Announcements from the Chair:
 - a. Camp: Good evening. This past week has been awful, I took the weekend to recuperate. So, we have some updates. This is going to be a quick meeting.
 - b. Kennaugh: What does the color blue taste like?
 - c. Camp: Raspberry
6. Announcements from the Vice Chair:
 - a. Duke: Not much from me, but there's a screening of Rocky Horror Picture Show tonight at 7!
 - b. Camp: What does the color red taste like?
 - c. Duke: Strawberry or cherry.
7. Announcements from Caucus Members:
 - a. None
8. Announcements from Non-Caucus Members
 - a. Temple: The speaker elections occurred, no one was chosen.
9. Old Business:
 - a. None
10. New Business:
 - a. Peer Advocacy



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Wednesday, 1:30 PM
9/27/2023

- i. Benjamin as a martyrdom thing send me something. There's already a peer advocacy program as apart of student wellness services. It looks like it's more for physical health rather than mental health, I can reach out if y'all want.
 - ii. Duke: I think it's worth reaching out.
 - iii. Kennaugh: I think we should knock on all the doors we can.
 - iv. Temple: Yeah that's a good idea.
 - b. Disability Commons
 - i. Temple: Yoou ned to go through the University Space Committee, the offices of space administration's subcommittee. There are 2 stipulations, anything less than a 1000 square feet goes through the ucs, anything else goes to provost.
 - ii. Camp: The one we have is less than 1000
 - iii. Temp: A policy says that the space needs to be located for convenience, the room needs to be planned out for maximum use, it needs to be based on the strategic plan of the university so maybe reach out to the union, similarly reach out to SAS as well. This one is going to require a lot more discussion.
 - iv. Camp: I'm meeting Dr. Rick Falco to talk about it soon,
 - v. Temple: Are you looking to renovate a room?
 - vi. Camp: Yes
 - vii. Temp: You would need to file a change in use for the space
11. Member Discussion:
 - a. None
12. Miscellaneous Business:
 - a. Icebreaker: What is your fav color to taste
 - i. Kennaugh: Orange
 - ii. Camp: Lavender
 - iii. Duke: Red
 - iv. Temple: Yes (?)
13. Final Roll Call: 3/5
14. Adjournment: 1:58 PM

Key:

P - Present

A - Absent

MTD - Move to Debate

MTV - Move to Vote

MTA- Move to Amend

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Wednesday, 1:30 PM
9/27/2023

GC - General Consent